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Again we are approaching the end of a year, and again we can look back on a year with lots of activity. 

 

First and foremost I would like to thank for the good cooperation and constructive partnership, which we 

have had with our cooperation partners in the past year. We are happy to ascertain that the cooperation to an 

increasing extent is becoming partnerships and not only customer/seller relationships, and we strive to provide 

the optimum service throughout the entire organization. 

 

2015 became a landmark year, as R2 Agro per 1st August 2015 moved into new, fine premises in Hedensted. This 

has given us even better possibilities of obtaining synergy in our house and thus to provide an even better ser-

vice. 

 

In 2015 we have been working intensively with our strategy plan for 2016-2017 and we have already started up on 

new markets in both the Nordic countries and in Europe and the Far East. 

 

At the same time we have new and exciting products in the pipeline and we look forward to introducing these to 

you in 2016. 

 

We are steadily continuing our CSR work and focus on the things which we can do and affect in order to take 

care of our environment and each other as human beings. 

 

I wish you a merry Christmas and a happy and prosperous New Year and are looking forward to a continued good 

cooperation in 2016. 

 

 

Best regards 

 

Lars Skou 

 

 

Af Lars Skou, Adm. Direktør i R2 Agro               

           


